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Hi,
Please find attached our submission on the NPS – HPL.
 
regards,
 
 

DAVID CAMPBELL
PLANNING MANAGER

PO Box 122, Alexandra 9340
New Zealand w www.codc.govt.nz
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If you have received this email and any attachments to it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it or show it to anyone. Please
advise the sender and delete your copy. Thank you
 




